
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Alan E. Clanin 
Date: February 17, 2017 
Subject: Billing System Software 

 

The District is currently evaluating replacement accounting and billing system software from 
several suppliers. We are reviewing both server and cloud based systems during this 
preliminary research. Based on demonstrations, there are a few software systems that offer a 
very comprehensive modern replacement for the District’s current aging system. I will keep the 
Board updated on our progress. 

           

 

 


